
 

 

Mixed-Age Group Acknowledgement Form 
Bright Horizons Jeannette Cathy Children’s Center 

Thank you for choosing our licensed center as your child's educational partner. As part of our 

commitment to providing the best possible learning experience, we adhere to certain best 

practices. One of these involves informing our families about mixed-age groupings. At some 

point in the school year, your child may be in class with children who are either 1 year older or 1 

year younger. For example, if a child in our Early Preschool program turns 3, they may remain in 

the same class with their 2-year-old peers.   

 

We believe that mixed-age groupings have many benefits for children. They allow children the 

opportunity to interact with and learn from children of different ages. They also foster a sense of 

community and promote social and emotional development. Please be assured the curriculum 

will be adjusted to ensure that the activities remain developmentally appropriate for all children 

as they age in the classroom.  

 

Please sign below to acknowledge that you have been informed about mixed-age groupings at 

the Jeannette Cathy Children’s Center. You may contact your Center Director, with any 

questions.   

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________      

Parent Name: _____________________________         

Parent Signature: __________________________ 

Date: ____________________________________ 
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